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Parents/Carers of children in Year 5 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are delighted to inform you that we are planning a trip to Knowsley 

Safari Park for children in our Year 5 classes.  
                                                                                                         

This trip ties in with our Science topic where we are looking at animals and their habitats. We will be 

watching a sea lion show, a birds of prey display and we will also get a full tour of the park to see all 

of the animals.   

 

The trip will take place on Wednesday 26th February 2025. Children need to arrive at school for 

8.40am, as the coach will be leaving at 9:00am prompt we will return to school for 3:00pm 

approximately dependent on traffic. Please arrange for a responsible adult to collect your child at 

usual pick up time. 
 

As this is a full day trip children will have lunch out of school. Therefore, 

please could you provide your child with a packed lunch to take with them 

(in a plastic bag so it can be disposed of afterwards). Children who receive 

free school meals can be provided with a free packed lunch from the 

school kitchen if required.  

 

The children need to be in full uniform with comfortable footwear, a 

waterproof coat and hats/scarfs/gloves weather depending.  

 

For this exciting trip, we are asking for a contribution of £8.00 per child. This cost is attributed to 

costs associated with the safari park; the school will be covering the costs of transport. We 

recommend you pay for this trip via ParentPay online. If you require login details for ParentPay, 

please contact the office. However, should you wish to pay by cash please send it into school in an 

envelope with your child’s name and class clearly marked on it.  

 

Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough parent contributions the trip may not be able to go ahead. 

Therefore, if you would like your child to attend this trip please complete the reply slip overleaf and 

return it to school as soon as possible with your payment.  

 

 
Yours sincerely,      

 

Miss Naylor & Miss Whitfield 

Year 5 Class Teachers 

 

 

 

http://www.mossfieldps.salford.sch.uk/


 
 

Please complete and return to school by Friday 21st February 2025 

 

Child’s Name...................................................................................................         Class ....................... 

  

I consent for my child to attend the Year 5 trip to Knowsley Safari Park  

 

        £8.00 cash included  

                                                

 

Signed............................................................................ Parent / Carer   

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 


